
LGBTQ ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MINUTES

February 6, 2014

A meeting of the LGBTQ Advisory Committee was scheduled for Thursday, February 6, 2014, at 
5:30 pm, in Committee Room # 1, Third Floor, City Hall. The meeting was cancelled due to 
lack of quorum.

PRESENT: Michelle Fortin, Co-Chair
Gwen Haworth
Allsion Jones
Richard Overgaard
Barbara Snelgrove
Patrick Tham

ABSENT: Dean Malone, Co-Chair (Leave of Absence)
Mohammad Basir-Kazerooni (Leave of Absence)
Metha Brown
Drew Dennis (Leave of Absence)
Andrew Shopland
Ronald Stipp (Leave of Absence)

ALSO PRESENT: Commissioner Trevor Loke, Parks and Recreation

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE: Leslie Tuerlings, Meeting Coordinator

1. Absence of Quorum 

The Meeting Coordinator referred to Section 6.3 of the Procedure By-law as follows: 

“If, within 30 minutes after a meeting is to start, no quorum is present, the City Clerk must 
read the roll, record the result in the minutes, and declare the meeting cancelled”. 

The roll was called, the members present recorded, and the Meeting Coordinator declared 
the meeting cancelled at 6:00 pm.

* * * * *




